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Good morning West Auburn! 
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance… 
  

 
HOMEROOM ENRICHMENT GROUPS 

 WEDNESDAYS & THURSDAYS:  Groups will be starting up this week during homeroom!   
     - These Enrichment Groups will be for students who are all caught up and looking for  
       something more to work on, provided they have their teacher’s permission. 

 More Groups in other topics will be available soon!  Stay tuned! 
 

  
 

LANGUAGE OPPORTUNITY 

 EXTRA CREDITS / BI-LITERACY:   
If you currently read, write and speak a language other than English and would like to earn 
credit or possibly receive a state seal of bi-literacy, consider taking the world language test 
offered by Auburn School District.  Students can take the test once per academic year. All 
languages welcome. 

 
- Next test will be at Auburn High School - Saturday, December 14, at 8:00 a.m. 

Sign- up sheet in the main office.  See Mrs. Anderson if you have further questions. 
 

CHECK IT OUT! 

 SKYWARD APP!  
Got a smart phone? Have you downloaded the Skyward app? Maybe you should!  
It gives you access to your very own student barcode. Download it today and try it out!  
 

COMING UP IN NOVEMBER! 

 ROTARY JOB SHADOW FIELD TRIP: Juniors and Seniors - see Mrs. Kebba today to sign up! 

 TUESDAY, Nov. 5th: Next Teen Parenting Support Group in Kebba’s room (112).  
See Mrs. Kebba this week if you are a teen mom/dad or soon to be.  

      

 

● As Always: Please use extreme caution when crossing all of the railroad tracks at the 
designated crossings. Have a great day!   


